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The European Union Delegation issues the following statement in agreement with the EU 

Heads of Mission in the Republic of Moldova: 
 

 
Local EU Statement on the withdrawal of the license of the television broadcaster 

Noile Idei Televizate (NIT) 
 

The Delegation of the European Union to the Republic of Moldova took note of the 
decision of the Audio Visual Council on 5 April to withdraw the broadcasting license of 
the television channel NIT. 

 

The EU delegation underlines the importance of a pluralistic media landscape which 
includes an appropriate coverage of the views of the opposition.  

 
The EU delegation calls upon the authorities to resolve the outstanding issues and to 
apply the same norms to all media in Moldova. 
 
 
 
       Chisinau, 12 April 2012. 
 


